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The Meowing Medium: Special Full Trilogy Edition Molly Fitz 2022-07-11
Shadow is a cat who’s lived many lives. Most of them as a ghost. Whenever
this spectral feline makes an appearance, her new owner is granted a very
special gift—the power to communicate with spirits. But this gift comes with
a hefty dose of danger for its newest recipient, Mags McAllister, a modern
candlestick maker and minor social media celebrity. Join Mags and Shadow as
they attempt to uncover the mysteries surrounding three untimely deaths with
the help of three spirit victims that run the gamut from demure to
demanding, conflicted to curious, and everything in between. If you like
magical cats, old houses, and a healthy dose of historical intrigue, then
you do not want to miss this complete series from two USA Today bestselling
author pals. Yes, here it is! This is your chance to binge read the full
trilogy—Secrets of the Specter, Gifts of the Ghost, and Pleas of the
Poltergeist—in this special boxed collection… Enjoy!
The Medium Next Door Maureen Hancock 2011-05-02 This is the amazing life
story of spirit medium Maureen Hancock, who discovered her psychic abilities
to see, hear, and speak with the dead when she was just five years old.
Psychic Seasons: Books 4-6 ReGina Welling 2019-04-27 Books 4-6 in the
Psychic Seasons Series Wherever She Goes Kat Canton sees too much—even while
she sees nothing at all. Used to being both blind and psychic, she does the
best she can with the cards she has been dealt. Even if those cards are of
the Tarot variety. With two strikes against her, Kat has given up on love
completely. Who would want to date a blind psychic? It isn’t until her
friend Gustavia shows up at Kat’s door with a new client for a reading that
everything changes. A pair of pesky ghosts force Kat into making new
friends, helping to solve an old family mystery, and chasing a madman bent
on revenge. Then comes the fateful day when a pair of warm brown eyes
pierces the fog clouding her vision, and Kat is literally blindsided by the
chance at love. Now, Kat is faced with the choice of learning to let light
and love shine though, or forever stay safe in her nest of darkness.
Earthbound Bones Sometimes even an angel can’t go home again. Galmadriel, a
former guardian angel, is stuck in an awkward situation. A mistake dragged
her out of heaven and turned her into something not quite human, yet not

fully an angel. The Powers That Be decide to use her unique skills for
solving supernatural problems. Earthwalkers who belong in the darkness and
ghosts that need to find their way home are Adriel’s bread and butter—or
they would be if the job paid anything. Instead, they drop her into the
middle of oncoming traffic and leave her to fend for herself. If helping the
ghost of young Ben Allen solve the mystery surrounding his untimely death
wasn't enough, Adriel must also solve the murder of her next-door neighbor.
Something she can only do with help from the Psychic Seasons gang.
Earthbound Wings Some days even an angel can't catch a break. Waking up in
strange places has become stock in trade for earthbound angel, Adriel.This
time she has landed right in the middle of a crime scene where some guy who
looks like a superhero wannabe gives her a hard time about her performance.
The Powers That Be keep sending her on jobs without explanation and now she
has to rescue her own guardian angel from the clutches of evil.
Blockbuster Video Guide to Movies and Videos, 1996 Blockbuster
Entertainment Corporation 1995 With over 300 new entries added since the
1995 edition, this ultimate video guidebook for all video viewers gives a
clear plot summary of each film, an MPAA rating, and extensive indices. From
new releases to classics, foreign films to children's viewing, this
reference contains over 20,000 entries of films available on video.
Strokes John Clute 2016-11-24 For more than 50 years John Clute has been
reviewing science fiction and fantasy. Strokes is a collection of reviews
from a wide variety of sources - including Interzone, the New York Review of
Science Fiction, and Science Fiction Weekly - about the most significant
literatures of the twenty-first century: science fiction, fantasy and
horror: the literatures Clute argues should be recognized as the central
modes of fantastika in our times. It covers the period between 1966 and
1986.
So, You Think You're Psychic? William Briggs 2006-09 Do you think you or
somebody you know might have psychic powers? This book lets you test if you
or friends have actual psychic or spiritual powers. The tests in the book
are all 100% scientific and are the same as those found in genuine
parapsychology labs, but each can be done with nothing more than common
household items. There are tests for telepathy (ESP), clairvoyance,
astrology, telekinesis, astral projection, psychometry, dowsing, and many
more. You do not need to know anything about these subjects to do the tests.
Every step, from set up to scoring, has been done for you. All you have to
do is to have fun! The author has a Ph.D. in statistics from Cornell
University, and is currently a professor of statistics at the Cornell
Medical School.
The Medium and Daybreak 1876
Psychics, Sensitives and Somnambules Rodger I. Anderson 2015-01-27
Claimants of paranormal abilities have always attracted controversy and
fascination, and sometimes rigorous study by scientists. Charles Bailey, an
Australian medium, was seemingly able to materialize different
objects—animate and inanimate—under conditions which made it difficult to
conceive how they could have been normally produced. Sumitra Singh, a woman
of Northern India who in 1984 became subject to epileptic-type seizures,
claimed to be possessed by spirits of the dead. Franck Kluski was a Polish
poet, banker and physical medium who specialized in both human and animal

materializations. This biographical dictionary contains profiles of 330
psychics worldwide from Tony Agpaoa to Elenor Zugun, each accompanied by a
bibliography listing the primary sources consulted. The primary focus is on
those claimed psychics who have figured prominently in the history of the
subject, though some lesser-known figures are included to show how rich,
varied, and colorful that history has been. The aim throughout is to present
each case as fairly and dispassionately as the facts allow, with a
particular eye for accuracy in details and presentation. The approach is
historical, not apologetic or accusatory, making the work ideally suited as
a permanent reference.
Blood on the Stage, 1975-2000 Amnon Kabatchnik 2012 Describes more than 80
full-length plays produced in the last quarter of the 20th century, with an
emphasis on New York and London performances.
Cold Case Linda Barnes 2015-07-07 Hired to find a missing novelist, Boston
private investigator Carlotta Carlyle gets tangled up in a cutthroat
political campaign Six-foot-tall, redheaded ex-cop and Boston-based private
eye Carlotta Carlyle is “the genuine article: a straightforward, funny,
thoroughly American mystery heroine” (New York Post). Thea Janis was a
literary Mozart. She published her first novel at age fourteen, shocking the
upper crust of Boston with her frank depiction of blue-blooded
indiscretions, and she seemed to have a magnificent career ahead of her. But
before Thea could publish her follow-up novel, she mysteriously disappeared
and was eventually named as a victim of a serial killer. Twenty-four years
later, an admirer of Thea’s comes to Carlotta claiming to have evidence that
Thea is alive—and still writing. He begs Carlotta to find the onetime
prodigy, but there are powerful people, including Thea’s prominent family of
Boston politicians, who want Thea’s second book to stay buried. As a take-noprisoners gubernatorial race speeds to its climax, Carlotta discovers a
secret that could upend the campaign, endanger people’s lives, and rewrite
literary history. Cold Case is the 7th book in the Carlotta Carlyle
Mysteries, but you may enjoy reading the series in any order.
Medium for Murder Guy Compton 2022-03-15 Even in the world of murder,
things are not always as they seem... When Ben Anderson first came to stay
at Buckleigh Combe in North Devon he found more than a few obstacles to
overcome. He was there to research material for his new book, but ended up
with far more than he bargained for. The ruined mansion had once been the
home of an infamous medium until he had died there in sensational - and
mysterious - circumstances: he fell from The Mad Tower. And before long, Ben
finds himself chasing along dark country lanes in the company of a man he is
not at all sure he can trust...
Cold Case Abduction Donald Rilla 2012-10-15 A one year old twin is
kidnapped and never found. Through a series of investigations by the
surviving twin 25 years later, Seth uncovers the plot resulting the the
death of three involved and the re-uniting of Seth's twin after the twin was
acquitted by Reason of Insanity of three counts of murder Interesting suplot and the interactions of all invelved in the story. Surprise ending.
Spinegrinder Clive Davies 2015-03-06 First came video and more recently
high definition home entertainment, through to the internet with its
streaming videos and not strictly legal peer-to-peer capabilities. With so
many sources available, today’s fan of horror and exploitation movies isn’t

necessarily educated on paths well-trodden — Universal classics, 1950s
monster movies, Hammer — as once they were. They may not even be born and
bred on DAWN OF THE DEAD. In fact, anyone with a bit of technical savvy
(quickly becoming second nature for the born-clicking generation) may be
viewing MYSTICS IN BALI and S.S. EXPERIMENT CAMP long before ever hearing of
Bela Lugosi or watching a movie directed by Dario Argento. In this world,
H.G. Lewis, so-called “godfather of gore,” carries the same stripes as
Alfred Hitchcock, “master of suspense.” SPINEGRINDER is one man’s ambitious,
exhaustive and utterly obsessive attempt to make sense of over a century of
exploitation and cult cinema, of a sort that most critics won’t care to
write about. One opinion; 8,000 reviews (or thereabouts.
Political Pilgrims Paul Hollander 2017-07-05 Why did so many distinguished
Western Intellectualsfrom G.B. Shaw to J.P. Sartre, and. closer to home,
from Edmund Wilson to Susan Sontag admire various communist systems, often
in their most repressive historical phases? How could Stalin's Soviet Union,
Mao's China, or Castro's Cuba appear at one time as both successful
modernizing societies and the fulfillments of the boldest dreams of social
justice? Why, at the same time, had these intellectuals so mercilessly
judged and rejected their own Western, liberal cultures? What Impulses and
beliefs prompted them to seek the realization of their ideals in distant,
poorly known lands? How do their journeys fit into long-standing Western
traditions of looking for new meaning In the non-Western world?These are
some of the questions Paul Hollander sought to answer In his massive study
that covers much of our century. His success is attested by the fact that
the phrase "political pilgrim" has become a part of intellectual discourse.
Even in the post-communist era the questions raised by this book remain
relevant as many Western, and especially American intellectuals seek to come
to terms with a world which offers few models of secular fulfillment and has
tarnished the reputation of political Utopias. His new and lengthy
introduction updates the pilgrimages and examines current attempts to find
substitutes for the emotional and political energy that used to be invested
in them.
Shuttered Secrets Melissa Erin Jackson 2021-05-10 In this fast-paced
paranormal mystery, you'll find a reluctant psychic medium, cold cases,
ghosts, and a dash of romance. He doesn’t want her to focus on the past.
It’s been six months since Riley Thomas, reluctant medium extraordinaire,
has had a ghost haunting her apartment, and she prefers it that way. Life is
less complicated when the dead aren’t trying to get her attention. Her best
friend is getting married and wants to DIY her way through wedding
prep—Riley’s got no time for ghosts. One of Jade’s wedding must-haves is
vintage film cameras her guests can use to help document the big day. The
months-long hunt for relics leads to a thrift shop jackpot, and Riley adds
the cameras to the growing pile of wedding supplies in her apartment. That
night, Riley gets a midnight wake-up call from a ghostly Black woman in a
yellow dress. Even after the haunted cameras are removed from the apartment,
the ghost woman keeps popping up, both in Riley’s dreams and in the corner
of her eye. Tracking down the previous owner of the cameras proves
difficult, and as Riley digs deeper, she uncovers a link between the cameras
and two murdered women—one white, one Black, yet neither one is Riley’s
mystery woman. Though the identity of the ghost proves to be as elusive as

her predator, Riley is determined to uncover the truth of what happened to
these women. But now someone knows she’s looking … and he’s hell-bent on
making sure he finds her first. ---- Content Warning: Adult language ----KEYWORDS: paranormal mystery, ghosts, ghost fiction, ghost thriller,
psychics, psychic mystery, psychic fiction, psychic thriller, supernatural
suspense, supernatural thriller, serial killers, serial killer fiction,
amateur detective, paranormal mystery series, millennial protagonist ----KEYWORDS: paranormal mystery, ghosts, ghost fiction, ghost thriller,
psychics, psychic mystery, psychic fiction, psychic thriller, supernatural
suspense, supernatural thriller, serial killers, serial killer fiction,
amateur detective, paranormal mystery series, millennial protagonist
Murder Mystery Collection Fergus Hume 2022-05-17 Fergus Hume was a prolific
English novelist. His self-published novel, "The Mystery of a Hansom Cab",
became a great success. Hume based his descriptions of poor urban life on
his knowledge of Little Bourke Street. It eventually became the best selling
mystery novel of the Victorian era, author John Sutherland terming it the
"most sensationally popular crime and detective novel of the
century"._x000D_ This edition includes his most celebrated mystery
novels:_x000D_ The Mystery of a Hansom Cab_x000D_ Hagar of the PawnShop_x000D_ The Bishop's Secret_x000D_ The Pagan's Cup_x000D_ A Coin of
Edward VII_x000D_ The Secret Passage_x000D_ The Opal Serpent_x000D_ The
Green Mummy_x000D_ The Mystery Queen_x000D_ Red Money
The Moon James Nasmyth 2013-09-05 First published in 1874, this monograph
is notably illustrated with photographs of accurate plaster models of the
lunar surface.
Speak with the Dead Konstantinos 2012-04-08 Modern technology has given us
powerful new tools for an age-old dream: seeing and speaking with the dead.
Using things you probably already own - such as a camcorder, computer, or
tape recorder - you can contact departed loved ones or other spirits, record
their images and voices, and establish two-way communications between the
worlds. Speak with the Dead also details the more traditional methods of
seance, trance, and scrying. You don't have to be a "techie" or an occultist
to use any of these techniques. This book will guide you to one of the most
awe-inspiring experiences you'll ever have - making contact with deceased
loved ones and other souls. Speak with the Dead is the first book in the
modern marketplace to focus on practical, usable techniques for
communicating with spirits. This book shows you seven methods for spirit
contact: -catching Electronic Voice Phenomena on tape -using radio noise to
provide spirits with a voice -capturing ghostly images on videotape -letting
spirits use your computer or telephone -scrying, establishing telepathic
contact with the dead, and holding a seance Speak with them. They're
waiting.
Dream Eyes Jayne Ann Krentz 2013-01-08 A suspicious death. A ghost in a
mirror. The second Dark Legacy novel from the New York Times bestselling
author known for crafting novels of burning passion and chilling suspense .
. . Gwen Frazier is no stranger to ghosts. She sees them in pools of water,
windows, mirrors - any reflective surface - at the scene of their violent
deaths. But finding justice for the dead is something she's not trained to
do and a luxury she can't afford. What pays the bills is her work as a
psychic counsellor who sees auras and interprets dreams. But the death of

her friend and mentor, Evelyn Ballinger, brings Gwen back to the small town
of Wilby, Oregon, and brings back memories she would rather forget. And
suddenly, she finds herself a suspect. Enter Judson Coppersmith - a man of
startling power and disturbing energy. Sent by a friend to help Gwen, the
psychic investigator arrives in Wilby barely in control of his own talent
and his own life, haunted by urgent dreams. His attraction to Gwen is
primal, but there are secrets he must keep to protect himself from
surrendering to her completely. As their investigation into deaths past and
present draws them ever closer to danger, Gwen finds herself going too far into dreamscapes, into decades of deception, and into the fires of a desire
too strong to resist . . .
Bookmarked for Death Max Parrott 2021-03-24 "A wonderful quirky and unique
cozy mystery that blends the playful tone of a cozy with the zaniness of a
supernatural comedy with the love of dogs thrown into the mix."--5 Stars,
Readers' Favorite A puzzling murder and not a suspect in sight... After a
dead body is discovered in the dusty stacks of the old library, the quiet
seaside town of Blackwood Cove is once again plunged into a seemingly
unsolvable case. College student Jasmine Moore wanted nothing more than to
relax with a good book after a stressful and tumultuous semester. But it
seems like fate has other plans. Surrounded by familiar faces and
accompanied by her trusted dog Luffy, this amateur sleuth must once again
put her wits to the test against a baffling murder with not a suspect in
sight. If Jasmine wants to fight her way to the bottom of this mystery,
she'll need more than just luck this time. With a sea of conflicting clues
and contradictory information, it seems like Jasmine and Luffy are up
against their toughest case yet. Only a few subtle connections hold the
secret to finding the killer - if she's quick-thinking enough to spot
them...
Greentown Timothy Dumas 2013-03-20 The first edition of Greentown helped
reopen one of America’s most shameful unsolved murder cases, the savage
slaying of fifteen-year-old Martha Moxley in an exclusive enclave of
Greenwich, Connecticut, the night before Halloween 1975. Soon after Martha’s
body was discovered, attention focused on members of the Skakel family, who
lived across the street from the Moxleys. Ethel Skakel and Robert Kennedy
had married in Greenwich, and the two families were close. Thomas Skakel,
Ethel’s nephew, was the last known person to see Martha alive. The murder
weapon, a ladies’ golf club, came from the Skakel household. When the
Greenwich police tried to pursue its investigation, however, the community
closed in upon itself. Lawyers were summoned, walls went up, information was
suppressed, and no one was charged. And yet, continuing to haunt Greenwich,
the case refused to go away—until, twenty-three years later, following the
publication of this book, a grand jury was convened, and two years after
that a man—Thomas’s brother Michael—was finally indicted for the crime. This
revised edition now brings the Martha Moxley murder case to a close. Updated
to include the indictment, trial, and conviction of the murderer, Greentown
offers the suspenseful and chilling account of a terrible crime. More than
that, while relating a tale of seductive power, it uses the murder to tell
the heartrending story of a family and a community responding to the
unthinkable.
Echoes Ellen Datlow 2019-08-20 The essential collection of beloved ghost

stories, compiled by the editor who helped define the genre—including
stories from award-winning, bestselling authors such as Joyce Carol Oates,
Alice Hoffman, Seanan McGuire, and Paul Tremblay. Everyone loves a good
ghost story, especially Ellen Datlow—the most lauded editor in short works
of supernatural suspense and dark fantasy. The Saga Anthology of Ghost
Stories is her definitive collection of ghost stories. These twenty-nine
stories, including all new works from New York Times bestselling authors
Joyce Carol Oates, Alice Hoffman, Seanan McGuire, and Paul Tremblay, span
from the traditional to the eclectic, from the mainstream to the literary,
from pure fantasy to the bizarrely supernatural. Whether you’re reading
alone under the covers with a flashlight, or around a campfire with a circle
of friends, there’s something here to please—and spook—everyone.
Contributors include: Joyce Carol Oates, Alice Hoffman, Vincent J.
Masterson, A.C. Wise, M. Rickert, Seanan McGuire, Lee Thomas, Alison
Littlewood, M.L. Siemienowicz, Richard Kadrey, Indrapramit Das, Richard
Bowes, Nick Mamatas, Terry Dowling, Aliette de Bodard, Carole Johnstone,
Dale Bailey, Stephen Graham Jones, Bracken MacLeod, Garth Nix, Brian
Evenson, Jeffrey Ford, Gemma Files, Paul Tremblay, Nathan Ballingrud, Pat
Cadigan, John Langan.
The Imperfect Psychic: A Dubious Death (The Imperfect Psychic Cozy Mystery
Series—Book 1) Ashley King 2020-08-25 THE IMPERFECT PSYCHIC: A DUBIOUS DEATH
is the debut novel in a charming new cozy mystery series by Ashley King.
Charlotte Vale, 30, a psychic from New York City, has a dubious gift—her
vision, not always accurate, often leaves her customers more confused than
happy. When Charlotte, at a crossroads, gets a vision on what she should do
next in life, she follows it, and it leads her to a quaint town upstate, her
beloved cat and companion Oliver by her side. Quiet and peaceful, the town
offers the exact escape she needed. And when her own vision leads her to a
charming historic for sale, she spontaneously decides to buy it and follow
her forever dream of running a bed and breakfast. But Charlotte is in way
over her head. Desperate to keep it running, she is forced to rely on her
psychic abilities once again, and decides to open a psychic booth once
again. Everything finally seems to be going her way—when a shocking murder
puts her right in the middle of the crime. Now Charlotte must solve the
case—or lose her bed and breakfast, her clients, and her future. A pageturning cozy mystery, packed with mystery, a touch of the supernatural and
humor—THE IMPERFECT PSYCHIC is an un-putdownable cozy that will keep you
turning pages (and laughing out loud) late into the night. Books #2-#4 are
also available!
Medium and Daybreak 1881
To Die For Gary C. King 2011-07-11 This book follows the FBI's search for
and capture of Darren Dee O'Neall, a serial killer whose ability to change
his appearance kept him out of the reach of the authorities, and describes
his violent sexual crimes. Deadly Hunk--For women with a yen for macho men,
Darren Dee O'Neall seemed the kind of guy romantic dreams were made of.
Strong, handsome, smooth talking, with an array of tattoos adding to his
masculine aura, he came on as a rugged outdoorsman looking for a mate. But
in reality, O'Neall was a nightmare of savage, sexually violent crimes that
put him on the FBI's Most Wanted list. Here is the bone-chilling true story
of the twisted killer whose masterful ability to change appearances

confounded authorities again and again...and a mother's agonizing search for
her missing daughter. It is the story, too, of the brilliant police work and
startling psychic detection that teamed with a family's outrage to bring him
to justice. But it was too late for the young woman whose dream of a hunk
"to die for" became a chilling reality! Note: To Die For was previously
published as Blind Rage
Psychic Case Files Tony Stockwell 2008-03-06 Missing persons, mystery
suicides, haunted houses and murder...Tony Stockwell is regularly asked by
victims of crime and their families, to use his psychic powers to help
investigate cases, often criminal, that have not yielded to conventional
methods. In this fascinating collection, he opens his case files, including:
"Suicide or Murder?" in which, at the request of a family, Tony investigates
the death of a young boy who was killed in an apparent suicide, which Tony
believes involved foul play. In "Missing Children", two children
mysteriously disappear while their mother's back is turned. Years later,
Tony reads for her and finds a clue to their whereabouts...And many
more...This is a treasure trove for anyone who is interested in the realm
beyond our own.
Deadly Vows Kate Allenton 2017-11-13 Psychic Cree Blue is working on a cold
case where the motives and suspects multiply like the spices in her cooking.
When Davina Richards went missing the day before her wedding, people assumed
she was a runaway bride. Only Cree knows differently. This bride skipped
being a missing person and landed smack-dab in the dead zone. One thing is
certain; the ghostly apparition is out to set the record straight and needs
Cree¿s help.Chock full of more guarded mystery than the Colonel¿s secret
recipe, the case of the deadly vows is Cree¿s toughest cold case yet. She¿ll
have to rely on more than her intuition and insight if she wants to solve
this mystery.It¿s no longer a question of who wanted to silence the bride;
it¿s a matter of which one pulled the trigger.
Icons of Horror and the Supernatural S. T. Joshi 2007 Offers entries on 24
of the significant archetypes of horror and the supernatural, from the
classical epics of Homer to the novels of Stephen King.
Marked for Death Brian J. Karem 2009-10-13 A seasoned investigative
reporter takes us behind the scenes of one of the most shocking cases in
California history when a greedy and seductive wife brutally murders her
devoted husband. Tavia Williams thought her new stepmother was sweet and
charming. Tavia, just a few years younger than 36–year–old Elisa McNabney,
was very happy for her father, 53–year–old Larry McNabney. Larry was a horse
enthusiast, successful attorney, a pillar of the community, and was loved
and admired by everyone he knew. For six years of marriage, Larry and Elisa
spent their spare time on the country club and horse racing circuit. It was
a perfect life, but it went perfectly wrong. On September 10, 2001, Larry
attended a horse show. No one has seen him alive since. Months after his
disappearance, police finally put out a missing persons report. They soon
found out that Elisa McNabney was not the person she had claimed to be. A
fugitive on the run, Elisa was a con woman who had enlisted the help of a
girlfriend to slowly poison her loving husband with horse tranquilizers, in
the name of pure greed. Larry was found buried in a vineyard, after Elisa
kept his corpse in her deep freezer for months. The only thing more
appalling than the horrific murder was the shocking manhunt that followed

and the end to this tragic story of deception, murder, and deadly seduction.
Des Moines Register Index 1976
Never Fear - The Tarot Heather Graham 2016-10-30 We asked twenty-six
authors to write stories based on the Tarot, with the cards determining
which stories the authors would write. Over the course of several months we
reached out to some of the best genre authors and proposed our idea. Once we
had our authors, we took a tarot deck and a list of all twenty-six names. We
would read the author’s name, shuffle the deck, and draw a card. That tarot
card and its traits were all the authors had to go on. The card was removed,
the deck was reshuffled, and the next name was read off. This anthology
contains twenty-six stories based on the twenty-two cards of the Major
Arcana and the four cards of the Minor Arcana. Award-winning and New York
Times bestselling authors combine their talents to deal out twenty-six dark
tales influenced by the Tarot.
Silence Is Golden Shannon Esposito 2013-12 When a St. Pete native is killed
in a hit and run, pet psychic Darwin Winters gets a vision from the victim's
prized golden retriever that leads her to believe it was no accident. As
suspects start piling up, Darwin finds herself in the middle of the dead
woman's family and friends, not knowing who she can trust. Stories of
artifacts and pirate legends, strange disturbances at the Pinellas Point
Indian Mound, and show dog shenanigans all add up to one thing... motive for
murder. Can Darwin separate family secrets from cover ups and lies to dig up
the truth? Or will it be silenced forever along with the victim?
Psychic Justice Boxed Set Erin Richards 2021-01-08 Capture the romance and
suspense of the first three books of the Psychic Justice series in one
omnibus edition. CHASING SHADOWS -- Danger and romance collide when psychic
Juliana Westwood and detective Alex MacKenzie confront the past as they hunt
the psychopath who kidnapped Alex's niece…before the kidnapper destroys the
only woman Alex has ever loved. TWILIGHT RISING -- After Juliana decides to
join the Psychic Guild, she foresees a murder. Someone's threatening Guild
psychics…urging her to investigate from her telepathic mind. But Alex is
jealous of Guild PI Jake McAllister who's developed a telepathic connection
to Juliana…battling Alex's ability to protect her from forces growing out of
control. STEALING TWILIGHT -- Repressed clairvoyant Lily Falbrooke is called
home after the death of her father. When she digs into his affairs, she
discovers everything she knows about herself is a lie. With her guard up,
she's confronted at every turn with sexy private investigator and telepath
Jake McAllister. As she exposes deadly secrets and lies, it's Jake's
betrayal that may ultimately destroy her.
Eyes To See Joseph Nassise 2018-10-29 In this groundbreaking urban fantasy
series from New York Times bestseller Joseph Nassise, a grieving father
makes a desperate bargain with forces beyond his control, revealing the
supernatural world he'll need to survive in order to rescue the daughter who
vanished into its dark depths several years before. "Gritty, grim, yet
surprisingly personal and poetic, Eyes to See is like nothing else in its
field. Make time for this one." —Seanan McGuire, New York Times bestselling
author of the October Daye and Incryptid series “Brings urban fantasy to a
new level. Heartbreaking, deeply insightful, powerful, and genuinely
thrilling. Joe Nassise has just raised the bar for the whole genre.”
—Jonathan Maberry, New York Times bestselling author of the Joe Ledger

series "I gave up my eyes to see more clearly." Harvard professor Jeremiah
Hunt's life fell apart in the wake of his daughter's disappearance. His
obsessive search for her cost him his wife, his job, and his reputation. And
now, thanks to a Faustian bargain he makes with the empty-eyed and enigmatic
Preacher, it takes his sight as well. In return, he's granted the gift of
seeing what others cannot; ghosts and other supernatural creatures of the
night. With the help of his ghostly companions – Whisper and Scream – he
embarks on a new career banishing malevolent spirits that torment the living
while continuing his search for clues to Elizabeth's fate. What begins as a
search for his daughter turns deadly when a particularly cunning foe lays a
trap that ends with Hunt accused of a series of brutal murders. Now Hunt
must fight not only to save his daughter's life but his own as well, against
a dark and ageless foe that would use a father's love to set itself free.
Medium Rare: 'Til Death Don't Us Part Michelle Witvliet 2016-01-29 Her
daddy always said her impulsive nature would get her into serious trouble
one day. Until now it was mostly minor, insignificant, easily fixed ways,
but even Jennifer can’t deny she might have pushed her luck a mite too far
this time. When Valentine’s Night delivers much more than roses and romance,
Jennifer Flagg finds herself in a predicament where she can only watch the
events she set into motion as they effect her life and everyone else’s
around her. Much to her everlasting astonishment, she finds comfort and
camaraderie with the most unlikely candidates and quickly discovers the
rules she’d previously learned for talking to the already dead don’t apply
when dealing with the almost dead, especially when she’s now one of them.
All the Silent Screams P. L. Reed 2017-10-19 Injured in an IED explosion in
Afghanistan, former EOD Marine, Liam McAllister, has metal rods in his leg,
a titanium plate in his head, and psychic visions. The last time his twin
sister Kate, a San Diego Homicide Detective, asked for his psychic input on
a case, it nearly cost Liam his life. Now, six months later, he's engaged to
Kate's partner, Detective Nico Estrada. His graphic arts business is doing
well. He's happy. Life is most definitely good...until it
isn't.Unexpectedly, the mayor's niece turns up murdered. Decapitated. The
death mirrors three unsolved cold cases, and Liam finds himself drawn back
into the game. With the sanction of the Chief of Police and the Mayor, Liam
is officially helping law enforcement, expected to use his psychic talents
to solve yet another gruesome murder. The problem is, his psychic powers
aren't cooperating. In fact, they stop all together, leaving Liam trapped
between a killer's obsession, and All the Sounds of Silence in his head.
Notes and Queries: A Medium of Inter-Communication for Literary Men,
Artists, Antiquaries, Genealogists, Etc 1850
Social Medium Patti Larsen 2019-07-30 (Free Paranormal Cozy Murder Mystery
with a Female Detective) All In A Day’s Haunting I’d come to terms with what
Sadie Hatch did to me five years ago, setting me up to take the fall for her
blackmail scheme the way she did. I’d had time, my six months behind bars,
to come to terms with my innocence, and subsequent loss of said naiveté.
There’d been a time I’d held a grudge, but that time was long gone. The fact
she was dead helped. Did it make me a bad person I wasn’t sorry? Sometimes I
wondered. Then again, other times? This life—and the afterlife—had a funny
way of evening out the scales of justice. I’d seen it happen often enough to
know judging myself for what I was thinking at any given minute was a waste

of energy better used in other endeavors. Medium and paranormal debunker
Alice Moore has found romantic bliss for the first time, but her happy heart
does nothing to pay the bills. When a fellow ghost hunter hires her and
boyfriend Denver Hatch to investigate the haunting of a Florida plantation
house, she reluctantly agrees. Roman Ellis isn’t her favorite person in the
world, but the money he’s offering is too much to turn down. If only she’d
listened to her instincts… when she stumbles over a freshly dead body—the
long ago departed more her forte—she’s suddenly in the middle of a murder
investigation and her record makes her a suspect. Can she uncover the killer
and prove her innocence? In this spin-off series to the award-winning Fiona
Fleming Cozy Mysteries, medium and paranormal blogger/debunker Alice Moore
travels the US uncovering truth, fraud and murder! KEYWORDS: paranormal
cozy, paranormal cozy mystery, paranormal cozy mysteries, ghost mystery,
ghost mystery books, ghost mystery series, ghost mysteries and suspense,
free ebook, free murder mystery, free mystery, free cozy murder mystery
book, free paranormal cozy murder mystery, free paranormal cozy mystery,
paranormal cozy book, paranormal cozy murder mystery book
Mellow Yellow-Dead Red Sylvia Rochester 2015-01-01 For months, Susan
Griffin's psychic abilities have eluded her, making it impossible to help
Detective Wesley Grissom with his cold case. While Wesley misses Susan's
insight, he's content knowing she is safe. Once Susan gets involved, she has
a way of becoming a target, and that's exactly what happens when a heinous
murder is discovered in the woods south of Palmetto. By accident, Susan
uncovers an ancient arrowhead at the crime site. The artefact triggers her
psychic powers. She's glad to have her visions restored, but what she seems
only makes matters worse. Susan and Wesley struggle to make sense of
everything and wonder - What other dark secrets might these woods hold?
Dead Man's Trail Max Parrott 2021-06-16 Deep in the wilderness, murder
awaits... Jasmine imagined a relaxing camping trip along the beautiful White
Mountain trail would be the perfect way to take a break and forget about the
murder investigations plaguing her life. However, she can't shake the
feeling that something is wrong-and when she experiences a harrowing vision
soon after embarking on her trip, her suspicions are confirmed. After she
and her group stumble upon shocking new information about a long-lost cold
case, Jasmine's hopes of a quiet getaway are crushed. Isolated from the
outside world and armed only with her wits, she becomes determined to solve
the murder-but it quickly becomes clear that somebody is hell-bent on
stopping the truth from ever being brought to light... As the weather turns
sour and tensions rise within her group, Jasmine scrambles to unmask the
killer and identify the elusive threat that haunts her visions. Is a
mysterious killer lurking on the mountainside? Or does someone in her group
harbour a dark secret? If you love thrilling detective stories with plenty
of tension, a loveable sleuth, and a head-scratching who-dun it, then
Jasmine's adventure on the White Mountain trail is a fun and cozy paranormal
mystery that will keep you coming back for more.
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